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Rebecca Ragsdale

From: Paul Dowell <cvillebound@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 7:26 PM

To: Rebecca Ragsdale

Cc: suzanne.r.schaeffer@gmail.com; Allen Billyk; Beth Hollen; Charles Molhoek; Debra Ross; 

Greg Lohr; Jacqueline Koenig; Jan Dutton; Maureen Minor

Subject: CLE #2015-231 Charlottesville Beautiful Minds (Family Day Home)

Hello Rebecca,  
 

Last night the Peacock Hill Community Association Board of Directors set aside about 60 

minutes of our regular monthly business meeting to allow residents and property owners 
express their thoughts on the proposed changes to the Family Day Home at 707 Acorn 

Lane.   After hearing from all residents and property owners that wished to speak, the 
Peacock Hill Board of Directors voted unanimously to not take a position either for or 

against request the request when it comes before the County Board of Supervisors on 
February 10, 2016.  The Peacock Hill Board stated that this matter does not 

violate Peacock Hill's Covenants and Regulations.  
 

The Peacock Hill Board of Directors urged all our residents, that have an opinion on this 
matter, to come to the February 10th Board of Supervisors meeting and make their 

thoughts known.  
 

Can you let me know what time the meeting with start on the 10th?  I want to get this 
information out to the residents and property owners of Peacock Hill.   

 

Please let me know if there is anything you need from the Board of Directors in 
preparation for the meeting on the 10th.   

 
 

Best regards,  

Paul Dowell 
President of the Board of Directors 

Peacock Hill Community Association 
 

--  

Paul Dowell 

Home: 434-282-2466 

Cell: 847 951 4824 

cvillebound@gmail.com 


